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22nd October 2021 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct is looking very different as each day 

progresses. A large extent of civil work is underway on the basement showing the large 

footprint of the podium level. Please read on for an update of forthcoming works on the 

project or follow the above QR code to read more about the exciting project. 

 

CIVIL and PILING WORKS 
 

The team has now commenced with foundation piling works to the eastern extent of the 

basement which will allow for basement excavation to be undertaken in early November. 

Excavation works to the western extent of the basement are heavily underway with getting 

the site conditions ready for piling to be undertaken in this area early November.  

 

The use of the CFA piling technique has been successful on site which has allowed the 

team to minimize the noise and disturbances within this process. ADCO will continuously 

actively monitor any movement that may be experienced with these construction works.   

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, please keep in mind ADCO’s 

24-hour telephone assistance line is available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions 

on 1800 232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns.  
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